
Remembering Ukraine

On  Saturday  –  the  second
anniversary of the Russian invasion
of  Ukraine  –  the  First  Minister,
Humza  Yousaf,  took  part  in  a
memorial service held at Edinburgh
Castle in memory of those who have
died during the conflict.
The event was a collaboration between the Consulate of Ukraine
in Edinburgh, the Association of Ukrainians in Great Britain
AUGB) Edinburgh Branch and the Ukrainian Catholic Church in
Great Britain.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2024/02/remembering-ukraine/


24/2/2024 Picture Alan Simpson First Minister Humza Yousaf
attended Ukrainian memorial service joined by The Presiding
Officer  and  other  politicians  including  the  Rt  Hon  Lord
Provost of Edinburgh































24/2/2024 Picture Alan Simpson
First  Minister  Humza  Yousaf  attended  Ukrainian  memorial
service at Edinburgh Castle


